
REPORT OF THE OVERVIEW & SCRUTINY COMMITTEE No. 02/2007-08 

COUNCIL 21 JANUARY 2008 

 

Chair:      Deputy Chair: 
Councillor Gideon Bull    Councillor Pat Egan 
 

 

1.1 This report to full Council arises from a report considered by the Overview 
& Scrutiny Committee on the consultation process for the Healthcare for 
London: A Framework for Action report by NHS London.  The committee 
agreed, in principle, to Haringey’s participation in a Joint Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee to look at the report in detail. 

 
1.2 Following consultation with other local authorities involved in the exercise, 

the final terms of reference have been agreed and are recommended to 
this meeting for approval.   They are as follows: 

 
 
 

• “To consider and respond to the proposals set out in the PCT 
consultation document 'Healthcare for London: A Framework for 
Action'; 

 

• Consider whether the 'Healthcare for London' proposals are in the 
interests of the health of local people and will deliver better healthcare 
for the people of London and people travelling across the GLA 
boundary, with due regard to cross-border issues. 

 

• Consider the PCT consultation arrangements - including the 
formulation of options for change, and whether the formal consultation 
process is inclusive and comprehensive.” 

 
 
 
WE RECOMMEND: 

 

That Haringey participate in the proposed London-wide Joint Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee being established to respond to the consultation 
document issued by the Joint Committee of PCTs on the models of care 
outlined in Healthcare for London: A Framework for Action by the statutory 
deadline. 
 
That the terms of reference be agreed as outlined above. 
 
That Councillor Gideon Bull be appointed as the representative and Councillor 
Newton as deputy representative from the London Borough of Haringey to the 
London Joint Overview and Scrutiny Committee. 


